
WHAT YOU MUST KNOW PRIOR TO YOUR DEPARTURE TO ISRAEL 

All Vaccinated and Non-Vaccinated travelers are welcome! 

 Testing is no longer required for anyone traveling to Israel.

 The requirements of proof of a negative PCR/Antigen test prior to
departure, as well as the PCR test and isolation upon arrival –
have been cancelled.

 Travelers will still be required to fill in an entry statement in the
48 hours prior to departure to Israel. A representative will walk
you through the process of completing the health declaration
form prior to departure. ***You have 10 days (prior to departure)
to fill out the form online***

Fill out the health declaration form before departing to Tel 
Aviv, by filling out the appropriate information related to the 
Traveler: https://corona.health.gov.il/en/flights.   

 The mask mandate for international flights to/from Israel has
been lifted.

 As of June 12, 2022, the CDC no longer requires air passengers

traveling from a foreign country to the United States to show a

negative COVID-19 viral test or documentation of recovery from

COVID-19 before they board their flight. For more information,

see Rescission: Requirement for Negative Pre-Departure COVID-19

Test Result or Documentation of Recovery from COVID-19 for all

Airline or Other Aircraft Passengers Arriving into the United States 

from Any Foreign Country 

 As Travel Insurance is strongly suggested, please make sure to 
discuss the best coverage policy with your travel insurance 
provider.

 ALL INFORMATION IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

https://url.emailprotection.link/?b42B3hvRLMRr3c8e_Mna49gJLnKXBQGdQWwYRIU-YXGIimtwStZVamQlblqJaURZR0F2sbnlEqZk1R_yC6ryTATW0qLQwfhySkxZinm5dIBzF1FOCCwgxm2PhNc0-WOnI
https://www.cdc.gov/quarantine/fr-proof-negative-test.html
https://www.cdc.gov/quarantine/fr-proof-negative-test.html
https://www.cdc.gov/quarantine/fr-proof-negative-test.html
https://www.cdc.gov/quarantine/fr-proof-negative-test.html

